INTERNET POLICY
The Columbus County Public Library is committed to meet the informational and educational needs of the community.  Thus, in light of the advances in technology of the Information Age, the Columbus County Public Library offers free public access to the Internet.
The Children’s Zone offers limited access Internet computers. These computers provide filtered access to the Internet and block access to web sites that may contain unsuitable material for children. Children will always have priority for use of these limited access Internet computers.
The Adult Zone offers computers that offer open access to the Internet. Since these computers are not filtered, the Columbus County Public Library may rightfully limit or block access to specific web sites when abuse or misuse occurs.
Abuse and/or misuse of Columbus County Public Library computers will result in loss of computer privileges. 
The Columbus County Public Library cannot be held responsible for Internet content as such content may be deemed inaccurate, outdated, and/or offensive.
Internet users may NOT send, receive, or display materials defined by law as obscene. (NCGS 14-190.1)
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